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DATE: December 16,2004 

TO: 

FROM: 

Katherine Fleming, Office of the General Counsel 

Connie Kummer, Division of Economic Regulation 

I 

John Slemkewicz, Division of Economic Regulation s4 ,($f 
RE: Docket No. 041384-GU - City Gas Company Name Change 

On December 7, 2004, a letter (attached) was sent to the Commission as notification that 
the name of NU1 City Gas Company of Florida was changed to Florida City Gas, effective 
December 6, 2004. The letter also indicated that Florida City Gas would continue using the 
existing rates, rules, classifications and regulations on file with the Commission. In addition, 
Florida City Gas stated that it would file revised tariff sheets to reflect the name change within 
30 days of this notice. 

I 

This notification was sent pursuant to the requirements of Rule 29-9.044, Florida 
Administrative Code. Once the revised tariffs are filed, Florida City Gas will be in complete 
compliance with the rule. 

Please issue an administrative order acknowledging the name change. In addition, the 
order should also indicate that the revised tariffs are to be filed by January 6,2005. I 

GCt 
,%Tim Devlin 
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BY HAND DELIVERY 

Hopping I Green & Sams 
Attorney's and Counselors 

Decemb,er I 7, 2004 

Blanca Bqy6, Director 
Division of Cornmission Clerk 
Florida Public service Commission 
2540 ,Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, I FL 32399 

Nbtice of Name Change Re: 
I 

Dear Ms. Bayo: ' 
I 

I 

I 

O Y / 3 8 L f - G U ,  

Pursuant to Rule 25-9.044, Florida Administrative Code, this letter serves as 
notification to the Commission that on December, 6, 2004, the name of NUI City Gas 
Company of Florida, a division of NUI Utilities, Inc., was changed to Florida City Gas. 
Also, on November 30,2004, AGL Resources Inc., a registered public utility holding 
company pursuant to the Public Utility Holding Company Act of 1935, acquired all of the 
outstanding common stock of NU1 Corporation, the parent company of Nuli Utilities. 
NUT Utilities remains a wholly owned subsidiary of NUI Corporation. 

Through its Florida City Gas division, NUI Utilities will continue to operate its 
existing natural gas utility business in Florida using the rates, rules, classifications and 
regulations of NU1 City Gas Company of Florida on file with the Commission as of 
November 30, 2004. Within 30 days of this notice, the company will file revised tariff 
sheets to reflect the name change 

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at 425-2359. 

cc: 

I 

Sincerely, 

HOPPING G E E N  & S A M M A .  

Attorneys for NJI Utilit'ies, Inc., d/b/a 
Florida City Gas 

Elizabeth Wade 
Gloria Lopez 

Post Office Box 6526 Tallahassee, Florida 32314 123 South Calhoun Street (32301) 850 222 1500 850 224 8551 fax  w 


